
Main Entrée and drinks provided. 

Please bring a dish to pass. (salad; pasta/

potato dish or veggie) No Desserts! 

Join us as we say “Thank you” to our Seminarian Peter 

Santandreu who will be returning to Christ the King 

Seminary. 

Seems like just yesterday Peter joined us for his pastoral 

year. Come and celebrate the impact that Peter has had 

on our Parish and wish him well in his final 2 years of 

preparation for the Priesthood. 

Date: Saturday June 18th 

Time: After 5 PM Mass 

Where: Parish Hall 

Dress: Casual (Bow Tie) 

Bow Ties & Bye Byes 

In order to help make final preparations for food and seating, your response is requested  by  

June 11, 2016. Please tear off and place in the collection basket.  

  

Name : ___________________________________________________________________ 

Number Attending: _________________________________________________________ 


